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Parent Week at a Glance 

April 5th – 9th, 2021 

Hello Evans Parents, 
 
Hope you are enjoying your Easter Long Weekend. Some of the events happening next week include: 

 
April 5th – Easter Monday Holiday (No School for Students) 

April 6th – Grade 5 VMS Verification Forms Due (Delayed) 

April 6th – Evans Virtual Assembly (TEAM’s on Cooperation) 

April 7th – 6:30pm PAC Meeting (format TBA) 

April 8th – Drive–in Ready Set Learn Fair (for K’s Starting September 2021) 

April 8th – Home Learning Package Available for Pick-Up (for families on Home Learning Program) 

April 15th – Home Learning Package can be Dropped Off (for families on Home Learning Program) 

April 16th – 11:45 am PAC Hot Lunch 

 
VMS Principal Visit – The week of  April 6th,  Mr. D' Archangelo will visit Grade 5 students to hand out 
verification forms. Collection now TBA. 
 
Virtue for April– Our Virtue of the month for April is Cooperation!! 
 
Water Bottles – We are noticing that a number of students are asking for “cups” to get water from the water 
fountain. With COVID this is not an ideal situation. We would encourage parents to check with their children if 
they have a water bottle at school. Thanks for your help here. 
 
Daily Health Check Reminder – Just a reminder that all parents should be completing a daily health check on 
their child BEFORE sending them to school each day. Children who are sick should remain home until they are 
well. To simplify this process there is an app and website from the BC Ministry of Education that you can 
access here: 
 

• Website: https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1  
 
Thanks for your help in completing these daily health checks with your family. 
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